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CP&L 

Carolina Power & Light Company 
Robinson Nuclear Plant 
PO Box 790 
Hartsville SC 29551 

Robinson File No.: 135101 
Serial: RNP/94-1238 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Was ton DC 20555 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261/LICENSE NO. DPR-23 
RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 92-01, REVISION 1, "REACTOR VESSEL 
STRUCTURAL INTEGRITY," FOR THE H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC 
PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 

Gentlemen: 

The purpose of this letter is to request NRC review and approval of the equivalent margins 
analyses performed for the H. B. Robinson Steam Electric Plant (HBRSEP), Unit No. 2, 
beltline materials in accordance with 10 CFR 50, Appendix G, as submitted to the NRC via 
letters dated July 6, 1992, August 19, 1993, October 27, 1993, November 29, 1993, December 
21, 1993, and June 13, 1994. This letter is in response to the May 9, 1994 NRC letter 
requesting that we submit a request for NRC review and approval of the equivalent margins 
analysis for the HBRSEP, Unit No. 2 reactor vessel beltline materials. In our letter dated 
June 13, 1994, we requested a delay until June 20, 1994, to respond to the NRC's May 9, 
1994 letter.  

Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) has reviewed and concurs in the findings and 
conclusions of the Westinghouse Owners' Group Report WCAP-13587, Revision 1. CP&L 
confirms that all beltline materials within the HBRSEP, Unit No. 2 reactor vessel meet or 
have a higher J-R curve than the bounding plate for three loop plants, as analyzed in 
WCAP-13587, Revision 1. Accordingly, CP&L requests the NRC review and approve 
WCAP-13587, Revision 1, as amended by the enclosure to CP&L letter to the NRC dated 
December 21, 1993, as they apply to HBRSEP, Unit No. 2. We are identifiable as Plant 7 
within the report.  

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to Mr. K. R. Jury at (803) 383-1363.  

Very truly yours, 

Manager - Regulatory Affairs 

c: Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region II 
Ms. B. L. Mozafari, USNRC Project Manager, HBRSEP 
Mr. W. T. Orders, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, HBRSEP 
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